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November 9, 1973

c/o. The Foreign Desk
The WashingtonPost
1150 15th Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Sig:

It was a plea_Ire seeing you the other night for
dinner and I hope that I did not bend your ear too much
on my current favorite topic. I can't resist the temptation,
however, of sending you the enclosed background memorandum.

I direct your attention particularly to page 10
of the memorandum, which refers to the Washington Post,
and I hasten to assure you that this memorandum was never
prepared with the thought that it would be sent to anyone
at the Post.

I hope to see you and Barbara again in the near
future.

Sincerely,

Howard P. Willens

P.S. I think _._ght as well send one of these to
Don in Tokyo also.


